
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers  

  
 
19th September 2023 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  

SIMS Parent App – Year 12  
   

If you have not yet registered for our school app called SIMS Parent, we will be emailing you an invitation to 
register.  The app brings together key information about the school and your child’s learning in 
one place. The purpose of the app is to ensure that information about your child’s learning is easily 
accessible, and you will also be able to provide us with updates on contact and medical details quickly and 
easily.  
   
Information the app can share includes: 
  

• Activities information and updates (extra-curricular)  
• Attendance records  
• Behaviour updates  
• School communication, letters and messages  
• Timetable   

   
The app is available on Apple iOS and Android devices, via the relevant app stores, and you can also access 
the information via the website: www.sims-parent.co.uk. 
 
You will receive an invitation to create a parent account. Please follow the instructions attached to this 
letter to create your account and download the app. 
  
We ask that all parents sign up so that we can share information with you. If you are unable to create an 
account for any reason, please let us know via info@saintcecilias.london so that we can provide support to 
you.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
James Robinson   
Assistant Headteacher 
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